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From: Bex Aston 
Sent: 25 April 2023 11:56
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Please stop Aquind

Categories: Consultation Respone

Hello, 
 
I am a resident of Portsmouth, and am writing to oppose the proposed AQUIND Interconnector project. 
 
I, among many others, believe that the project will do incredible harm to Portsmouth's people, wildlife, green spaces 
and economy. These issues have been corroborated by multiple credible sources including the government itself, at 
every step of the process of this project being forced through our country's legal system. 
 
The people of Portsmouth broadly condemn the construction of the AQUIND Interconnector and cannot in good 
conscience allow it to be approved. The government has in the past agreed with this sentiment that the project is 
NOT in the public interest, and attempts to push it through to get permission have been driven by rich foreign 
investors who stand to profit off the disruption and damage to Portsmouth for little to no measurable benefit for 
any of the people who live here. 
 
Please, I implore you to do everything you can to oppose this project, for the sake of Portsmouth and it's residents, 
economy, wildlife and green spaces. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read my email, 
Rebecca Aston  




